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       Salemwood 

It is hard to believe that we are only three weeks               

away from Spring!  As February comes to an end we take 

time to enjoy final adventures in the snow and begin to dream 

of the longer days of sun and blooming flowers that 

springtime will bring. We celebrated Lunar New Year, 

Groundhog Day, Valentine's Day, Black History Month, 

and Presidents Day during these weeks, which were 

jampacked with special activities and learning. Thank you to 

the staff for continuing to make our program fun and 

engaging. 

Beebe 
 

Our programming focused on plastic 
waste and building a business. The 

Beebe staff have been teaching our young 
people about their carbon footprint and 

ways to minimize it, as well as learning the 
ins and outs of starting a business. Shout 
out to our 3rd, 4th, and 5th graders who 

have been outstanding role models for our 
younger students by modeling and 

encouraging respectful and appropriate 
behavior!  

 
 

Malden Out-of-School Time (MOST) Main Office Contact Information 

529 Salem Street, RM A222-located at Salemwood School 

Phone: 781-870-7684 

Program Resources: MOST Website & EZChildTrack Parent Portal 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Visit our website for more 

information regarding 2022 

Adventure Summer Program 

 

 

https://maldenps.org/mpsbeforeafterschoolprograms/
https://www.ezchildtrack.com/Parent7/ParentLogin.aspx?c=MPSbeforeafterschool


  

Forestdale 

In February, Forestdale students brought Punxsutawney, 

Pennsylvania, into the classroom when they worked on a 

science experiment to recreate the tradition of checking if the 

groundhog had seen its shadow. During this activity, most of the 

students' groundhogs predicted 6 more weeks of snow! In STEM 

club, our “student engineers” enjoyed cups of hot chocolate 

while designing layouts for their house plans. Students took 

measurements and decorated their rooms with great style and 

detail. In Better Together, we explored our feelings and wrote 

kind messages to one another. The students were very pleased 

to give each other compliments while displaying acts of 

kindness. This short month was packed with artistic activities, 

delicious recipes, educational read-a- louds, science 

experiments, engineering and math challenges. Our students 

were thrilled to participate in the various activities! 

 
 

 

 

Chinese Culture Connection 

February was a month full of love. 

In our signature Chinese class, 

we learned how to say “I like/love”    

(我喜欢) as well as name some 

animals. In art class, our little 

dragons used their hands to 

create hearts and love signs with 

chalk. They also presented their 

parents with symbols of love by 

making rings and painting flowers 

on handmade Valentine cards.  
 

 

Linden STEAM Academy 
February was a fabulous month at Linden MOST! We started the 
month by building puppets to celebrate Groundhog's Day. In addition, 
we made human and dinosaur puppets to enhance our Stop Motion 
Animation projects. We also celebrated National Pizza Day by 
learning about the creation of the popular dish. Meanwhile the Movie 
Making club focused on recording voice overs for their short clips. 
Then on Valentine's Day we came together as a team to solve the 
mystery of the missing Cupid!  

 

 

 

 

 

Punxsutawney, PA  

Forestdale Groundhogs

 


